
 

 

Dear Kenora Catholic Families,  
 
 
Back in September, the Kenora Catholic District School Board launched the KCDSB 
App. This App is a fantastic tool for parents, guardians, students and staff to help 
keep track of what is going on in their school. With this App, users can choose which 
school(s) they'd like to follow, therefore tailoring which activities and events will show 
up on the App's calendar. If you haven’t already downloaded the App, take a look 
below at how you can start using it today and take your school wherever you are! 
 
Downloading the App: 
Downloading the KCDSB App is super easy! Simply open your phone's App store and 
search for the "Kenora Catholic District School Board". Once you find the App with our 
board logo on it, click download.  
 
Setting up your School(s): 
Once the KCDSB App is downloaded, the settings page will automatically open up as 
soon as you launch the App. This is the opportunity to choose which school or schools 
you'd like to follow. 
If your child attends an Elementary School: 

• Simply slide the button beside the Elementary school your child attends. You 
will now only get information, event dates, notifications and news from that 
school as well as the main Kenora Catholic District School Board page. 

If your child attends St. Thomas Aquinas High School: 
• If your child is in Grade 7-8, follow BOTH "St. Thomas Aquinas HS 7-8" AND 

the main "St. Thomas Aquinas HS". 
• If your child is in Grade 9-12 - Follow the main "St. Thomas Aquinas HS". 
• If your child is in Grade 9-12 and is a part of any Saints sport team - You have 

the option to also follow "Saints Athletics" for all the school’s sports practice 
and game schedules and results. 

 
Keep in mind at any point in time, you can change which school(s) you follow by 
clicking on the "Settings" icon in the bottom left and unfollowing or following certain 
schools.  
 
We hope you take the opportunity to download this helpful tool! You can visit our 
website kcdsb.on.ca/parents/k_c_d_s_b_a_p_p for help and more information.  
 
If you have any questions or comments on the App email us at 
appfeedback@kcdsb.on.ca 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Your Kenora Catholic Team 

mailto:appfeedback@kcdsb.on.ca


Link to COVID-19
Provincial Screening Tool

Link to the Kenora 
Catholic Facebook page.

Contact information for
Board office employees.

Link to online KCDSB
Mental Health referral.

Settings, where you
choose which schools to
subscribe to.

More information about
our Kenora Catholic
trustees.

Link to the Kenora 
Catholic YouTube page.

A link to all the current
openings at the KCDSB.

Get in touch with the
Kenora Catholic District
School Board.

Link to the Kenora
Catholic Instagram page.

Link to the Kenora
Catholic Twitter feed.

Push notifications, sent by
your school(s).

All your school's news
stories.

A list of all KCDSB Schools
with contact information. 

Calendar with all of your
subscribed school(s) events.

Register for a Kenora
Catholic school online!

Bussing alerts sent by the
Northwestern Ontario
Student Services 
Consortium.

Have questions or need
help with the app? Click
here for the email address!
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